
Welcome to the 2024 Neighbor for Neighbor Holiday Assistance Registration
Please note, to meet rising costs and increasing demand, we are implementing changes to improve our
internal processes so we can redirect funds to food box contents and gifts that directly benefit you. For
this reason, we plan to communicate about the Heroes 4 Hunger and Neighbor for Neighbor programs

primarily by email communications rather than postcards this year. If you still prefer to receive a
postcard, then please reach out to the contact listed below to sign up for postal mail communication.

 

Please direct all questions regarding this application process, to
Waldo CAP's Neighbor for Neighbor phone line at (207) 338-4944, or

email N4N@waldocap.org.

FOOD BOXES: 
   Due to limited storage space this year, pick-up will only be offered as a last option at the discretion of
program organizers.

Someone must be present to receive the food boxes on the delivery dates and times listed below. 
   All food boxes will be scheduled for delivery in accordance with the following schedule:

Thanksgiving Food Boxes:  Saturday, November 23, between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m.
Christmas Food Boxes:     Saturday, December 21, between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m.

  The more information you provide in this registration, the easier it will be for our volunteer delivery drivers
to find you, or the more closely we will be able to match gifts to children. Please be thorough in your
descriptions.

GIFTS FOR CHILDREN:
   If you are asking for a gift for a child, then you must be the child’s primary legal guardian and the child
must reside with you.
   Gifts are for children who are age 18 or younger and who still live at home. 
   We are unable to guarantee what organization or individual “adopts” a child for gifts. This is a random
selection and/or determined through Neighbor for Neighbor Coalition partnership agreements. 
   While we do make every attempt to match households with “adopters” for gifts, we cannot guarantee that
every household that registers will be matched. We encourage you to get your applications in early and we
will let you know if we are unable to match your household.

 Gifts must be picked up at 9 Field Street in Belfast by December 19. We will contact you when your
gifts are ready for pick-up as soon as they are available. 


